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"The Spring Buzz“ 

Editorial Board 

 



Dear Parents and well-wishers, 

 

Greetings!! 

 

“Children must be taught how to think, not what to think”--- Margaret Mead 
 

The world today is changing at such an accelerated rate and we at Spring 

Board Academy try to impart education to match the advancement in 

technology and globalization.  
 

We work towards all round development of students to be sensitive and 

responsible citizens of the next generation. 
 

We thank our parents and well-wishers for their support. Through collaborative 

effort we can achieve more benefit to our students. 

  

                                                                                                         

 Principal 

 

 

 

Principal Message 



Janmashtami was celebrated in Spring Board Academy on 1st September in 

the school premises. Pre-primary students dressed up as Radha and Krishna 

with wonderful smiles on their faces. Students were told about the significance 

of the festival. Special matkee was prepared and was broken by the boys of 

pre-primary and primary students. Students gave dance performances 

depicting the life of Lord Krishna. 
 

 

 

 

Janmashtami Celebrations 

Students dressed as Radha and Krishna 



Children near brindavanam 



Students during Janmashtami celebrations 

Matkee breaking activity 



Students paid tribute to the great visionary Dr. Sarvepalli Radhakrishnan. 

Students conducted a few games like musical chairs and lemon and spoon for 

teachers. All teachers enjoyed and appreciated the program conducted by the 

primary students. 

 

 

 

Teachers’ Day  



Students during Teachers’ Day celebrations 



The students of Spring Board Academy celebrated Ganesh Chaturthi with 

devotion and joy. The birthday of Lord Ganesh, a symbol of wisdom, is 

celebrated as Ganesh Chaturthi. 
 

On this auspicious day, all the children of pre-primary and primary sections 

came to school in colorful dresses and participated in puja. 

 

Ganesh Chaturthi Celebrations 

Ganesh Puja 



 

 

 

 

 

Children during aarthi 



Hindi Diwas was celebrated on 14th September with great enthusiasm. 

Students recited Hindi poems and gave speeches in Hindi. 

 

 

 

Hindi Diwas 

Student reciting Hindi poems 



Students’ talent show was organized on 27th September for primary and middle 

school students in the campus. The show was an amalgamation of art, craft, 

knowledge and entertainment. 
 

Students participated in activities like storytelling, recitation of shlokas, 

painting, dance, diya and card making activities. 

 

 

 

Students’ Talent Show 

Storytelling activity by Sulaksha from Grade-2  



Dance performance by Sahasra from Grade-2 

Vishwak from Grade-2 



Dance performance by Harini from Grade-5 



Painting activity 

Card and diya making activity 



 

 

 

 

 

 Dental checkup for students 
 
  

Dental Camp 

Dental camp was organized for students in the campus on 3rd October. A team 

of dentists carried out a dental checkup for students. 
 

Students interacted with doctors and gained knowledge on the preventive 

measures for common dental problems.  



Students and staff of Spring Board Academy celebrated Dussehra on 8th 

October. Students were explained about the significance of the festival and 

how it is celebrated in various parts of the country. 
 

Cultural programmes were held on the school premises. Students participated 

in Bathukamma and Dandiya celebrations. 

 

 

 

Dussehra Celebrations 

Bathukamma celebrations 



Dandiya performance by students 



A quiz competition was conducted for primary students on 31st October to 

facilitate knowledge and consciousness among students on conservation of 

wild life. 

 

 

 

Wild Life - Quiz Competition 

Competition  for Students 



Spring Board celebrated Diwali on 5th November. Teachers told the importance 

of Diwali to children. Students played various games and burnt sparkles and 

enjoyed the celebrations whole heartedly. 

 

 

 

Diwali Celebrations 

 

Children during Diwali celebration 



Students performing puja 



Students praying to Goddess Durga 



Students during celebrations 



Sir. C.V. Raman, the first Indian to receive Nobel prize in Physics, left a massive 

impression in the world of Physics by discovering the Raman Effect. A special 

assembly remembering C.V.Raman was held on 8th November in the campus.  

  

 

 

 

Special Assembly - Remembering C.V. Raman 

 

Students in school assembly 



A quiz competition on Currencies and Capitals was held on 9th November for 

primary students in the school premises. Students got a chance to improve their 

knowledge and actively participated in the competition. 

 

 

 

Quiz Competition on Currencies and Capitals 

 

Students in school assembly 



Students and staff observed National Education Day on 11th November to 

commemorate the birth anniversary of Maulana Abul Kalam Azad. Students 

were told about his contributions made in the field of education. 

 

 

 

National  Education Day 

 

Special assembly-National Education Day 



•  Children’s day was celebrated with great enthusiasm and joy on 14th  

   November. The importance of children’s day was explained to students.  

•  Children dressed in colourful attire and participated in various competitions .  

   Campus buzzed with renewed energy and excitement. 

 

 

 

Children’s Day Celebrations 

 

Passing the ball game for pre-primary 



Games for students 



Games for students 



 

Thank you 


